
Dear DDS Families, 

DDS has a couple of very special days 

coming up before Christmas that I wanted 

you to be aware of.  

1. It is our annual Ornament Delivery 

Day on Thursday, Dec. 20. Please 

make sure your kids are dressed cozy 

and are ready to walk in the community. 

It is also “Wear Your Ugly (or Nice) 

Christmas Sweaters. 

 

2.  It is also our annual Staff and 

Student Turkey Dinner on 

Thursday, Dec. 20 as well. Your child 

will not need lunch, unless they don’t 

like turkey and the trimmings, but still 

will need snacks for the day. Please this 

Turkey Dinner is for staff and students 

ONLY, not the general school 

community. 

 

3. On Friday Dec. 21 we are having 

PAJAMA DAY! Along with that, we are 

showing Smallfoot in the gym so if 

you want to send a cozy blankie, feel 

free. 

Love, 

 

Ms. Rogerson  

 


